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Regional Tennis Award  

Great news - we have 

received recognition from 

the Lawn Tennis 

Association by being 

awarded 3rd place in the north-east’s regional 

education awards. We received this due to: 

1. After school club tennis provision all year round 

with all year groups given an opportunity to 

participate. 

2. Curriculum provision (every class does at least a 

half term of tennis a year). 

3. Competition opportunities (our Y3 and Y4 pupils 

compete every year). 

4. Sign posting talented and engaged individuals to 

our local club, Boldon Tennis Club, who compete 

and achieve successfully.  

 

A big thank you and well done to the pupils that 

have enjoyed tennis and a special thank you to 

Stephen Gilbert (coach) and Mr Wilson. 

 
Y3 Scientists 
Investigating force on materials, how can we 
make things move? We found out we can 
make objects move in lots of ways, when we 
apply a force. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Nissan 
Our Y6 pupils have visited Nissan this term to 
learn about manufacturing. The children 
focused on forming efficient production 
teams.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After school clubs  
We have a range of after school clubs starting 
on Monday: 
Monday – Orchestra, Boys’ football 
Tuesday – Dance, Lego Coding 
Wednesday – Drama, Athletics, Relax Kids, Art 
Thursday – Gymnastics, Glee Club 
Friday – Girls’ football, Tennis 
Please note that there are no after school clubs 
on the week beginning 10th February due to 
parents’ evenings and the PTA Disco 
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Let’s Celebrate! 

Writers of the week 
Year 3 –Alex Johnson 
Year 4 –Samuel Lovely and Elise Searby  
Year 5 –Alfie Miller and Sophie Wood 
Year 6 – Eva Humphreys 
 
Stars of the week 
Year 3 – Eston Hunter 
Year 4 – Emily Collier and Class 3RP 
Year 5 – Tilly Schofield and Matthew Scullion 
Year 6 – Jack Gibson 
 
Head Teacher’s Awards 
Staff in school noticed what excellent 
manners Martha Rea-Mackey and Caleb 
Carroll both have. Well done! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term dates for your diary (New dates in bold) 
 

Spring term: 
6th January – 14th February 

24th February – 3rd April 

 

20 Jan: Y3 visit to Winter Gardens 
21 Jan: Y4 Pancake event 
 PTA meeting (5pm – Grey Horse) 
23 Jan: 6LB @ Live Tales Workshop 
27 Jan: Y5 Dodgeball competition 
30 Jan: 6SW @ Live Tales Workshop 
3-7 Feb: Wellbeing week 
10-11 Feb: Parents’ evenings 
11 Feb: Safer Internet Day 
13 Feb: Y3 Benchball Competition 
  PTA Disco (5-6:30pm) 
 
Half Term: 17th – 21st February 
 
24 Feb: Y3 Road Safety workshops start 
27 Feb: Boys’ football league starts 
28 Feb: Y4 Football coaching 
3 Mar: Autism awareness day 
4 Mar: 6LB Maths in Motion workshop 
6 Mar: World Book Day 
9-13 Mar: Sport Relief Week 
9 Mar: 6SW Maths in Motion workshop 
11 Mar: 6LB Maths in Motion workshop 
13 Mar: PTA Non-uniform day 
18 Mar: Y4 Sportshall athletics festival 
21 Mar: Spring Fair (10am-12pm) 
 

 
Child Safety Reminders: 

 

 
Parking  
Please take care when parking 
cars to pick up or drop children off 
at school. Children’s safety is 
paramount. The Police visit all 
schools regularly to check that 
children are safe when arriving at, or leaving, 
school. 
 


